KOLKATA POLICE RECRUITMENT BOARD

EMPLOYMENT NOTICE No. 02/2015/KPRB DATED
20.11.2015

| IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT |

The Written Examination of PMT and PET qualified candidates for
the post of Constable / Lady Constable will be held at different
centres across Kolkata on the 9" April, 2017, Sunday from 12.00
Noon to 01.00 PM.

Admit cards will be available in the Kolkata Police Recruitment
Board website: www.kprb.kolkatapolice.gov.in from the 20"
March, 2017 at 12.00 Noon onwards.

Sd/-
Dated: 15/03/2017 Member Secretary
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